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February 13, 2007

Melissa Grella

Kneerim & Williams

@ Fish & Richardson

225 Franklin Street

Boston, MA  02110

Dear Melissa,

I’m happy to be sending you the complete manuscript of Jack Wakes Up as you requested by email last week. 

I am a 2002 graduate of the Iowa Writers’ Workshop. I grew up in the Boston area and attended Washington University in St. Louis as an undergrad. After that I lived in New York and returned to Boston to work at Harvard’s Houghton Library of rare books and manuscripts. At that time I took creative writing courses through Harvard and Emerson College. 

Twelve of my short stories have been published in journals including Post Road, Ecotone, Sojourn, The Red Rock Review, and Inkwell. I have been nominated for a Pushcart Prize for my story “White” by Twenty Pounds of Headlights, and for the Ploughshares “Emerging Writers” issue by Frank Conroy. My story collection, “A Long Way from Disney” will be published by Storyglossia Press this spring. I start podcasting these stories on Feb. 28th at www.sethharwood.com and will be a featured artist on Jarrett Barrios’s blog and website. 

Should you wish to take on the book, Dennis Lehane, Jennifer Haigh, Marilynne Robinson, Curtis Sittenfeld, and Denis Johnson would be highly likely to write advance quotes for its marketing.

I am currently working on a sequel to Jack Wakes Up that I hope to have finished by summer. I would be happy to show you what I have if you desire. 

Enclosed is a complete draft of Jack Wakes Up as well as a brief synopsis. I look forward to hearing from you. Please feel free to use the above email address to get back to me. 









Sincerely yours, 


Seth Harwood
